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Tintwistle C. E. (A) Primary School         
‘We learn and grow best together, with God, in a family of all 

   kinds of people, surrounded by encouragement and love.’
14.2.22
World Book Day
On Thursday 3rd March local author Alison Paige will be coming into school to talk to the children about her picture book, the tale of Mrs M’Grady, and how she became a writer. She will also be signing copies of her book and answering the children’s questions. Mrs M’Grady is a darkly humorous story about very nasty old lady and a range of fairy tale characters – there are some scary moments! If you would like to pre-order a signed copy of the book please complete the form overleaf and return with £5. Books will also be available for purchase on the day. Please note we cannot accept pre-orders without payment.
As the Y5 and 6 children will be swimming on Thursday we will be having our dress up as a book character day on Friday 4th March. School staff have decided on a Roald Dahl theme, the children are welcome to join us or do their own thing completely. Please do not feel obliged to buy a costume, this is not a competition and many characters can be created with stuff from the back of the cupboard.
Dancing at Buxton Opera House

Our contemporary dance group will be performing at Buxton Opera house on Monday 21st March and this year for the first time they will be accompanied by the choir. We are really looking forward to a magical event, back in 2019 this was our last ‘social engagement’ before the first lockdown so it does feel particularly special this year.
Easter Service

Our Easter Service will be at 9am on Wednesday 6th April at Christ Church, everyone welcome.
Playing with the Halle
Class 3 and 4 will be participating in a concert with the Halle at the Bridgewater Hall in Manchester on Thursday 16th June. They will be playing two pieces on their clarinets so we had better get practising!
First Aid Training
Please don’t forget that school will be closed on Friday for first aid training. Half term holiday begins on Monday 21st February and school re-opens on Monday 28th February.
Jo Griffin, Headteacher
